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The Westminster City Council Regeneration team continues to be available 
to support and provide information about the Regeneration Project. 

Feel free to contact us at eburybridge@westminster.gov.uk
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A Bridge to the Future
Many years from now in a future that will look very different from today, the Ebury 

Bridge community will unearth the 2024 time capsule of Ebury Bridge! What would 
they find out about Ebury today, our local history, our stories, what we do for leisure, 
how we travel and the way we communicate? To young residents of Ebury, find out 
how you can send a message from the bridge to the future! Read more on page 2.
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Help Shape the Future of Sustainable Transport 
Help shape the future of Sustainable Transport in 

Westminster by telling us how you travel around the City.  

This will help us build a Sustainable Transport Strategy 
for better road safety and a healthier, fairer environment. 
Complete our survey and be in with a chance to win a  
£250  Love2Shop voucher (Ts & Cs apply) Don’t miss  
the bus, catch the survey here:  
www.westminster.gov.uk/sustainable-transport

Works at Bucknill and Doneraile     
Refurbishment of empty flats for temporary housing needs is being carried out by the company Axis. Works are due to 

complete in end of July at Bucknill and end of August at Doneraile.

During the works there will be some noise disruption, and this will be minimised as much as possible by the team. If you 
have any questions or need to speak to the team about the works, you can visit Axis in their temporary office at at number 
32 Doneraile. You can also call the site managers Daniel Cunningham (07957 449 374) or Carl Sim (07534 859 174).

Do not open until....  
In collaboration with Bouygues UK, Ebury 

Residents and St Barnabas School we’re 
bringing together a collection of drawings, 
photographs, poems and objects that describe 
Ebury life for an Ebury time capsule!

Year 6 pupils at St Barnabas have begun getting 
hands on, with a selection of drawings and 
artworks on themes such as the history of St 
Barnabas School, what activities they do in 
their spare time and their favourite foods.

If you’re a young person of Ebury we would 
like you to get involved either by:

•	Capturing your photographs of what’s 
special to you about the local area.

•	Writing a letter to your future self about 
what your hopes are for the future and what 
you would like the future to look like.

You can send your item to eburybridge@
westminster.gov.uk or bring it to our Ebury 
Edge office during July and August on 
Wednesdays between 10am and 5pm.

Further updates on the time capsule and 
how to be involved in its ceremony will 
feature in our upcoming newsletters.

Ebury Edge current activities –  
Community Space 
CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU 
(Second Tuesday of the month) from 9am to 12 noon.

CARLY’S ANGELS NURSERY  
Every Wednesday and Thursday, 8am to 4pm 
Two spaces available, we offer FREE funded placements. 
Please email carlys_angels@yahoo.com

For more information or to book the Community Space 
please email ebury@meanwhilespace.com  
Follow @EburyEdge on Instagram for updates  
on events and promotions.

TANGO CLASSES 
Every Thursday, from 7.30pm to 9.30pm

AVAILABLE FOR KIDS’ PARTIES 
Every Saturday

MONTHLY RESIDENT DROP-IN 
Every first Tuesday of the Month.  
Speak to the team and find out the  
latest about the regeneration.  
4pm to 5.45pm

Join in with Energy Garden this Summer 
with a series of free events:

	 Are you aged 18-24? Sign up to the Energy 
Garden Youth Training Programme to learn life 
skills, meet new people and gain mentoring. 
Paid at London Living Wage. Contact leila@
energygarden.org.uk to find out more.

	 Weekly community gardening sessions every 
Wednesday 4.30pm to 6pm in the Ebury Edge courtyard.

	 Get on board for an exciting gardening journey! 
A 10-week gardening and building sessions with 
Energy Garden incorporated into their Wednesday 
gardening sessions. The sessions will cover 
plant care, harvesting, cooking the food grown, 
building compost bays for the garden, and small 
planters you can take home! Starting in August 
email beatrice@energygarden.org.uk or drop 
by to the Energy Garden office to be involved.

	 Carly’s Summer Fest with activities 
and play for ages 4 to 11 – between 
24 July to 16 August. Book a place by 
emailing carlys_angels@yahoo.com

	 Free trip to Legoland organised by the 
Bangladeshi Welfare Trust 13 August. Spaces are 
limited, email info@wbwt.org to register for tickets.

	 Pimlico Toy Library are hosting a Falconry  
experience, 6 August, 1pm to 3pm at Ebury Edge 
Community Hall. Email ptlcharity@gmail.com or 
phone 020 7834 3356 to sign up!

	 Become a member of Pimlico Toy Library! £20 per 
family for 12 months for stay, play and toy loan sessions 
and special events. Fee support is available,with 
limited free memberships for Ebury residents from 
the Community Chest. Contact using details above.

Take part in Energy Garden Summer Events!  

Events are supported by the Ebury Community Chest, a grant fund for the benefit of Ebury residents  
and the local community in collaboration with Bouygues UK. You can see the Ebury Summer Programme  
at eburybridge.org/whats-on

And there’s 
plenty more 
in the Ebury 

Summer 
Programme!

Energy Garden Summer Party on 23 July
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WCC Ebury  
Edge Office 

0800 011 3467

eburybridge@
westminster.gov.uk

eburybridge.org

facebook.com/
eburybridgerenewal

Studio 7 (First 
Floor, Green Unit)

Westminster 
City Council

westminster.gov.uk

Communities First

0300 365 7150

enquiries@ 
communitiesfirst.
uk.com

You can unsubscribe 
from this newsletter by 
emailing eburybridge@ 
westminster.gov.uk 
quoting your address.
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Phase 1 construction update 
BUILDING 7 

•	Facade works are ongoing with 
glazing to the ground first floor level

•	The below ground services 
installation is nearing completion

•	The hard landscaping works 
have commenced 

BUILDING 8 

•	Roof works and terraced 
areas are completed

•	Below ground services are 
nearing completion

•	Soft landscaping on podium area

The council is continuing to inspect 
flats as they progress or complete. 

BYUK’S WEBPAGE  
You can find the latest information 
about the project on BYUK’s webpage 
by scanning the QR code or visit our 
news page on eburybridge.org

Independent Advice 
on Regeneration 
for Ebury Bridge 
residents (ITLA)

Communities First 
is the Independent 
Resident Advisor for 
Ebury Bridge, providing 
free independent and 
confidential advice to 
tenants and leaseholders 
on the implications of 
regeneration plans 
on your estate. 

Please feel free to contact 
Louis at 0300 365 7150  
or email ebury@
communitiesfirst.uk.com

Your questions 
BYUK
You can contact the Resident Liaison Officer (RLO), Kathryn 
Ridyard, Monday to Friday at kathryn.ridyard@bouygues-uk.
com, eburybridge.enquiries@bouygues-uk.com or 07788 922170.

Don’t 
hesitate to 

contact  
her

Explore your artistic side 
for free this summer
Inside Out is back for 2024! We 

have partnered with some brilliant 
organisations to bring the arts 
outdoors for everyone this summer. 

Inside Out 2024 brings galleries, 
infamous characters, dance 
performances and storytelling to 
the outdoors, for free, so everyone 
can discover more about the arts 
this summer. Find out what’s on and 
book an event for free today. www.
westminster.gov.uk/inside-out

Have your say on all things housing
We want to listen to our tenants and 

leaseholders to understand what’s 
important to you and how we can improve 
our services. Our monthly Resident Forum 
gives you an opportunity to meet with senior 
leaders, challenge decisions and help create 
meaningful change in the housing service. 

Come along and make a difference, find out when 
the next forum is taking place and have your say 
www.westminster.gov.uk/your-voice-counts
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